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 Tacoma Police Ask People to Remain Vigilant While Using ATMs 

 
 

Tacoma, Wash., - Recently the Tacoma Police Department has responded to a rash of victims 
being robbed at gunpoint while withdrawing money at ATMS.  
 
We are asking the public to be extra vigilant and aware of their surroundings while accessing 
these machines. 
 
Detectives are actively investigating these armed robbery cases. Anyone with information 
regarding these crimes are asked to call Crime Stoppers at 1-800-222-TIPS. 
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